
 

 

Newsletter August, 2016 

Now that summer is almost over, we are eager to get back to making a difference for our 

students.  Our support for our schools depends on your support of the foundation. 

The 2016 PEF Golf Classic 

All revenues from the Golf event go to 

support the Grants to Schools and 

Classrooms Program. 

Join us for an all-inclusive day of golf and 

feasting at beautiful Club de Golf Saint 

Raphaël. Or join us for dinner or simply 

send a donation. It’s all to help the students!  

http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/golf.htm  (payment by payroll 

deductions is available for all LBPSB personnel 

through H.R.) 

 

 

The Annual LBPSB Family Day at the Alouettes 

Our first school board wide trip to the game in 2015 

was a huge success. Over 1,000 of us bought tickets.  

Lets get out to cheer for our Als again!  Enjoy a tail-

gate lunch in the park before the game. Everything 

you need to order your tickets is here:  

http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/alouettes.htm 

 

A sincere word of thanks to all the people who 

give to PEF regularly through charitable 

payroll deductions, which go to benefit the Rona Cupak Snowsuits and Boots Fund. 

Our cozy kids have you to thank! And for those who haven’t signed up yet,  check with 

your H.R. department to start the process.  Just a few dollars per pay, and you’ll feel great. 

http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/golf.htm
http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/alouettes.htm

